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Welcome to the second Public Meeting for the proposed Monroe Drive/Boulevard 

complete Streets project.  In this handout you will find a brief project description, an 

overview of where we are in the project development process, and a comment card. 

 

As you enter the room, please feel free to visit the information boards and talk with City 

of Atlanta representatives.  A formal presentation will begin at 6:30pm to provide a 

recap of the project development process, schedule, overview of potential complete 

streets improvement options for the project corridor, and next steps.  The presentation 

will also include opportunities for the public to provide feedback with real-time polling 

via mobile phones and devices.  Following the presentation, there will be a formal 

question and answer period.  Also, the attached comment card is an excellent way to 

have your comments recorded and considered. 

 

The informational boards, meeting presentation, and comment card will be available 

following this meeting on the Renew Atlanta website:  

www.RenewAtlantaBond.com.   

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

 

The Monroe Drive/Boulevard Complete Streets project runs from Piedmont Circle on the 

north to Woodward Avenue on the south.  Complete Streets are streets for everyone.  

They are designed and operated to enable safe access for all users, including 

pedestrians, bicyclists, motorists and transit riders of all ages and abilities.  Complete 

Streets make it easy to cross the street, walk to shops, and bicycle to work.  The Monroe 

Drive/Boulevard corridor has experienced high traffic volumes and safety issues 

associated with redevelopment and investment in the surrounding communities.  This 

Complete Streets project will identify existing safety and mobility issues and develop 

corridor improvements to improve the safety and quality of life for all users. 

 

PROJECT DEVELOPMENT PROCESS 

 

The first public meeting for this project was held on August 23, 2016 and focused on 

providing the public with information on the project purpose and schedule, the existing 

conditions of the corridor, and recommendations from prior plans and studies.  During 

that meeting, the public was given the opportunity to provide input on their corridor 

concerns and issues, modal priorities, locations of high concern/priority along the 

corridor, and suggestions for preferred improvements. 

 

Based on the public input received and technical analyses conducted, preliminary 

improvement options have been developed and will be shared this evening and on the 

http://www.renewatlantabond.com/


Renew Atlanta website for review and comment by the public and other stakeholders.  

Input received on those preliminary improvement options will be used to develop a 

recommended concept for the corridor.  That recommended concept will be shared 

with the public at a third public meeting to take place in late spring 2017. 

 

 
 

CLOSING 

 

Thank you for attending this Public Meeting and providing your comments.  Your input is 

an important part of the process.   

 

Please visit ww.RenewAtlantaBond.com for additional information or email us at 

RenewAtlanta@AtlantaGa.gov. 


